Date:
28 February 2003

To:
H.E. Dr. Abdulaziz Al-Dukhayyil

From:
Dr. Halim Hamid Redhwi

Subject:
Report on the visit to KFUPM by the UNESCO Expert Group on Science Parks

The UNESCO Expert Group on Science Parks visited KFUPM from 22-25 February 2003.

The group was comprised of:

1. Dr. Harry Nicholls, Managing Partner, ADCAL, UK

2. Dr. Marco Baccanti, President of the International Association of Science Parks (IASP), Spain, and Director, Centuria Parco Scientifico Technologies, Italy

3. Mr. Nur Youslan, UNESCO, France

The PASP committee members have jointly prepared a report to document the various aspects of the visit and its outcomes. This report (enclosed) has the following three sections: 

A – Pre-visit arrangements

B – Details of the visit

C – Post visit follow-up items (suggested) 

Your approval for the ‘Post visit follow-up items’ is requested.

Thank you

Dr. Halim Hamid Redhwi
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